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The Miriam Osborn Legacy Society


By making a planned gift to The Osborn Foundation, you will become a member of The 
Miriam Osborn Legacy Society. This exclusive group of donors follows in the tradition of 
generosity and charity that began in 1908. 


Miriam Osborn’s dream was to ensure ongoing support and care for seniors. For this 
reason, she left a portion of her estate to carry out that vision. After her death, friend and 
attorney John Sterling and renowned architect Bruce Price, designed and built the main 
residence with the first residents moving into The Osborn in April 1908.


In order to continue the legacy of giving, including our ongoing Charity Care program, we 
would like to ask for your generosity. Please let us know if you are making a planned gift to 
The Osborn Foundation so that we can enroll you in The Miriam Osborn Legacy Society 
and properly thank you. Your gift might include an entry fee refund, bequest, retirement 
assets, insurance policy proceeds, equities or charitable remainder trust. 


Legacy Society members will be recognized in a special section of our annual Donor Report 
and our website each year. You will also enjoy a special reception of appreciation with our 
Trustees, President & CEO, and members of our senior staff.


For more information, please contact Cathy Levy of The Osborn Foundation at 
914-925-8372 or clevy@theosborn.org. 
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